
 

 

CHRISTIAN ACADEMY PLANNED REMOTE LEARNING DAYS 

 

Why does Christian Academy schedule Remote Learning Days? 

Remote Learning Days are scheduled in the fall and in the winter once recent testing data is available for review. 

These days serve the following two purposes:  

1) They provide an opportunity for teachers to analyze test data (ie: MAP, ACT, AP) and align instruction to 

meet the specific needs of each student. 

2) They ensure that students and teachers continue to retain the skills necessary for effective online 

learning. Teachers will provide independent learning activities for students via Google Classroom or 

Canvas. 

 

 

If you have additional questions, please send them to jdepugh@caschools.us. 
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